
 
 

 
 
 
 
20th January 2010 
Ref:  DSG(2010)C002 
 
Mr Alastair Dodds 
Highland Council, CEO 
Glenquhart Road 
Inverness 
 

 
 
 
Please respond to: 
 
June Love 
DSG Secretariat 
Dounreay.com 
Traill House 
7 Olrig Street 
Thurso, Caithness, KW14 7BJ 
 
Tel:      01847 806082 
Fax:     01847 804615 
Email:  june.love@dounreay.com 

 
 
Dear Mr Dodds 
 
CAITHNESS AND RENEWABLE ENERGY 
 
At the last meeting of the Dounreay Stakeholder Group, there was some discussion on 
renewable energy and members expressed concerns that media reports concentrated 
heavily on the capabilities of Orkney and Nigg and that Caithness appeared to be 
overlooked on many occasions. 
 
We are writing to stress the importance of Caithness to the potential opportunities that 
marine energy can realise and with a highly skilled workforce in Caithness it is important 
to make sure that we are also marketed as extensively as possible. 
 
Our local councillors are doing all they can to raise the profile of Caithness but we ask 
that you and other councillors, outwith the Caithness and North Sutherland area, also 
ensure that Caithness’ profile is raised as well. 
 
We are copying this to Eann Sinclair to ensure this is tabled at the next Caithness & 
North Sutherland Regeneration Partnership Executive meeting where perhaps it can be 
discussed and an agreed way forward to market this area, as well as Orkney and Nigg, 
is agreed. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Derrick Milnes 
DSG Socio economic sub group, chairman 
 
cc.  Eann Sinclair, CNSRP Programme Manager 


